
 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We will be holding a Beginning Band Parent Meeting on August 30th at 7:00 p.m. This meeting will 

take place in the RBSMS Band Hall and will last about 30 minutes. During this time we will discuss the 

instrument selection process, required supplies/materials for beginning band, and upcoming 

Beginning Band events. We do have a limited supply of instruments for students facing financial 

difficulties or for students who will be playing larger equipment. 

If you have any questions regarding this meeting, please contact us immediately. Otherwise, we look 

forward to seeing you all on August 30th at 7:00 p.m. 

Thank you. 

- - - 

Brian L. Schmidt, Director of Bands 

Raymond B. Stewart Middle School 

bschmidt@pasco.k12.fl.us | www.rbsmsmusic.com 

(813) 794-6696 (Band Hall) | (813) 794-6500 (School)


